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TITLE IV CARRYOVER OF MORE THAN 25 PERCENT

DIRECTIONS FOR COMPLETION

To process a Title IV carryover request for more than 25 percent, the following documents must be submitted.

1) Cover Letter – Provide a detailed letter addressed to Dr. Joseph Morton, State Superintendent of Education, signed by the local superintendent, and mailed to the State Department of Education, Prevention and Support Services Section, 5227 Gordon Persons Building, Montgomery, AL  36130.

· In the letter, provide the reason(s) for the LEA’s request to carryover more than


25 percent; include the amount of funds (% and dollar amount) the LEA is 


requesting to carryover; explain the reason(s) the funds were not spent; and provide


the LEA’s detailed plans for spending the carryover funds, including funding codes.

2) Revised Budget – Complete the budget pages reflecting carryover with appropriate codes.

Note:  Items 1-2 must be submitted within the same fiscal year.


